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Dear Parent/ Carer,  
Following the First Minister’s announcement, I am pleased to share some 
information in supporting your child’s return to school.  
 
Primaries 1-3 will return to school on Monday 22nd February.  School drop off 
and pick up times remain the same, 9am and 3pm.   Could we please ask that 
you arrive as close to 9am and 3pm as possible and leave Dennistoun road 
promptly to reduce crowding and to help maintain the 2-metre distancing rule.  
A member of staff will support the drop off and pick up of the children.   The 
children should line up in their usual place: P3 at their fire door and P1/2 at 
their allocated area in the playground.  
 
School transport will be available for the children who require this and should 
be accessed in the usual way.  
 
School lunches are available, and the menu can be accessed following this 
link http://renfrewshire.gov.uk/schoolmeals 
 
We continue to have a relaxed uniform this year, white polo shirt, dark joggers 
or leggings and a red cardigan or jumper.  We will continue with increased 
time learning outdoors and therefore ask that the children are suitably dressed 
for the weather.  
 
Could I take this opportunity to thank everyone in our school community. Your 
patience and kindness have been greatly appreciated.  
We are looking forward to the return of our pupils.  
 
 
Your faithfully,  
Michelle Ferguson 
 
Head Teacher  
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